
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Autumn 

Year 1: Ronan 

Year 2: Scarlett D 

Year 3: Scarlett C 

Year 4: Buddy 

Year 5: Alysha 

Year 6: Riya 

EASTER SERVICE  
 

Thank you to those parents and carers who supported us at our Easter 

service. We hope you enjoyed our singing. As I said on Tuesday, we are 

so proud of the pupils who were prepared to stand up and read aloud in 

church- they did a super job! Also, we congratulate our Year 6 pupils for 

the quality of their Easter poems. 

   
 

 

 

 

• Thursday 28th March- break up for Easter 

holidays. 

• Monday 15th April- School reopens to all 

pupils.  

• Thursday 2nd May- Nursery and Reception 

closed. 

• Monday 6th May- School closed for bank 

holiday. 

• Tuesday 7th May- School reopens to all 

pupils. 

• Friday 24th May- Break up for half term. 

• Monday 3rd June- Teacher Training Day- 

School closed. 

• Tuesday 4th June- School reopens to all 

pupils. 
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EASTER EGG COMPETITION  
 

Thank you for all those pupils who entered our Easter Egg competition. 

As you can see from the photos, there were some fantastic entries and 

judging was extremely difficult. 

Here are the winners- 

Nursery 1st Elsie  2nd Leila  3rd Brodie 

Reception 1st Lucy   2nd Eleanor  3rd Dylan 

Year 1 1st Evelyn  2nd Mia 3rd Nathaniel 

Year 2 1st Benjamin  2nd Hope  3rd Carlie 

Year 3 1st Lillie-Mae 2nd Pippa  3rd Ellis 

Year 4  1st Tyler   2nd Greyson 3rd Lilly 

Year 5 1st Jayden G 2nd Thomas  3rd Emily 

Year 6  1st Amelia  2nd Aaron  3rd Erin 

 
 

NURSERY & RECEPTION PUPILS 
 
On Thursday 2nd May, we have been informed that the 
Council are going to use the building for Police and 
Crime Commission elections.  
Therefore, on Thursday 2nd May, Nursery and 
Reception will be closed to ensure the safety of our 
pupils.  
We apologise for the inconvenience caused by this 
closure- as a Council owned building, we have to allow 
elections to go ahead on the premises when directed. 

 

 

  

 

GIRLS FOOTBALL TEAM 

 

 

Well done to the girls who took 

part in another football 

tournament. The girls placed 3rd 

after a heartbreaking defeat on 

penalties! The girls came top of 

the group stage but 

unfortunately lost on penalties in 

the semi-final. The girls played 

some amazing football and 

scored some great goals. 


